
 

 

 

 

8th January 2020 

 

Welcome back and a Happy New Year. We hope you had a lovely break over the Christmas Holidays. 

 

Parent Survey- Actions 

A big thank you to everyone who completed and returned a survey, we received over one hundred which is 

fantastic. 

 

As a result we will no longer be selling orange juice as the majority of parents thought we should stop 

selling it. The children have access to water all day and fresh water is always available at lunch times for all 

children. 

 

We will be reviewing how we organise parent’s consultations to try to meet the requirements of all 

parents. 

 

Most parents surveyed thought a parent’s forum was a good idea and to try to meet the needs of as many 

parents as possible we will hold an initial meeting at different times so as many parents can attend as 

possible, dates will follow shortly.  

 
   

Important Dates  
Friday 14th February 2020   School Closes for Half Term at 3.20pm  
Monday 24th February 2020  School Re Opens at 8.30am  
Friday 13th March 2020   Training Day- No children in school 
Friday 3rd April 2020   School Closes for Half Term at 3.20pm  
Monday 20th April 2020   School Re Opens at 8.30am  
Friday 8th May 2020   May Bank Holiday School Closed 
Friday 22nd May 2020   School Closes for Half Term at 3.20pm  
Monday 1st June 2020     School Re opens at 8.30am  
Friday 12th June 2020   Training Day- No Children in School  
Friday 17th July 2020   School Closes for Summer Holidays at 3.20pm 
Monday 20th July 2020   Training Day – No Children in School  
Monday 7th September 2020   School Re Opens at 8.30am  
 
Please note on Friday 3rd April 2020 and Friday 17th July 2020 After School Club will be closing at 5pm. Please 
ensure you make suitable arrangements on these days. Thank you.  
 
 

  

 


